
UN High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR)
Philippines Office Newsletter, 2023 - Volume 1

What’s Inside

Your meaningful generosity helps ensure that populations at risk of statelessness have access to birth registration opportunities, 

safeguarding their rights, hopes, and dreams. © UNHCR/Angelica Almario

LEAVING NO ONE BEHIND IN THE BARMM REGION
You have helped ensure that people at risk of statelessness in the Philippines are protected 
and not left behind.

UKRAINE’S REFUGEES FINDING SAFETY AWAY FROM HOME
Your commitment and solidarity help address the specific needs of people forced to flee.

BE LIKE YOUR IDOL
Read about how a K-Pop fan has been inspired to help build better futures for the most 
vulnerable.



You have shown unparalleled generosity in the 

first quarter of 2023. We get to continue doing 

our work because of your support.

We may have experienced various challenges 

the past three months – from the devastating 

Türkiye-Syria earthquakes in early February to 

the continuous provisions of winter support to 

Ukraine – but you have never failed to show 

that you stand with the most vulnerable.

In this newsletter, you will find how you 

have helped our fellow Filipinos who are at 

risk of statelessness, those a ffected by the 

earthquakes in Türkiye and Syria, and the 

people forced to flee Ukraine. Because of you, 

Genevie and her family secured their birth 

certificates for the first time. You have 

contributed to the growing needs of Syrians 

who are struggling under immense challenges. 

Mothers like  Darya and Albina from Ukraine have 

found safety for their family. They are optimistic 

towards a better tomorrow with your support. 

 

Message from UNHCR Philippines
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We admire your incredible compassion 

and action the past quarter. We hope you 

will be with us until the end of this year. 

With your support, we can be prepared 

for any emergency that may happen. 

 

Thank you so much for making a 
lifesaving difference for millions 

of people in need.
 

Dear valued donor,

Maraming salamat,
 
Your UNHCR Philippines family 

UNHCR provides support to the local government unit of Upi in the distribution of the birth certificates to a family in Upi, Maguindanao, 

Philippines. © UNHCR/Angelica Almario
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